
'An Academy to be Proud of’

18/06/21
Dear Parent/Carers

Reception Induction

We are writing to inform you of our revised induction programme for you and your child.

Due to the current Government guidelines and restrictions we will now be offering a virtual ‘Parent Welcome
Meeting’ where your child’s class teacher, other members of the Early Years Team and school will introduce
themselves. They will inform you of what to expect when your child starts school in September 2021. The school’s
welcome and introductions will be via a pre-recorded video a link to this will be sent out to all parents/carers on
Friday 25th June 2021.

Your welcome packs will be available to collect from the Primary school office on Friday 25th June 2021. In this
pack will be all the necessary paperwork to be completed, returned and other important information for you to read.
Please collect your pack after 9:30am and before 2:30pm to avoid our busy start and finish times.

In addition to this we will be offering a virtual meeting via Zoom between 11:00 - 18:30.  You are being invited to
book a time slot for your meeting either on;

Monday 28th June 2021 - Individual parent meetings with class teacher - Mrs Emmett (Mini Hawks)

Appointments can be made following the link:
https://doodle.com/poll/ynwn7ty6eytizbkz?utm_source=poll&utm_medium=link

Meetings will be held via the following link:
https://zoom.us/j/94026711579?pwd=dkwzOG5wcjcyVTFwbUhUMnI2bEVidz09

You will be held in a virtual waiting room until your allocated time.

Wednesday 30th June 2021 -  Individual parent meetings with class teacher - Miss Rogerson (Mini Eagles)

Appointments can be made following the link:
https://doodle.com/poll/ucx7e34fkhr7grk3?utm_source=poll&utm_medium=link

Meetings will be held via the following link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89177430962?pwd=cTlzZXZBWk9CcTJIL2NVaXZCUWFhZz09

You will be held in a virtual waiting room until your allocated time.

Unfortunately, we will not be able to facilitate any visits to school under the current circumstances at present;
therefore our intended stay and play session will not be able to go ahead.  If Covid restrictions change and our
school and Trust’s risk assessments allow then we are hoping that we will be able to arrange an outdoor visit for
you and your child to attend before the summer break.
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September arrangements will stay the same and are as follows:

In September your child will follow the induction arrangements below and details will be included in your welcome
pack.

Morning or afternoon sessions.
8.45am - 12.00am
1.00pm - 3.10pm

Thursday 2nd September 2021 and Friday 3rd
September 2021

Full time
8.45am - 3.10pm

From Monday 6nd September 2021

We are disappointed that our intended programme cannot go ahead. We would like to take this opportunity to say
that your child will have a smooth and happy transition into our lovely Early Years Classrooms where our wonderful
Early Years Team will help your child settle into the Armfield school family.

We look forward to meeting you and your child in September, in person!

Yours sincerely,

M Kilmurray
Headteacher


